
WELCOME



Worker needed:

August 31 

Nursery Workers Needed:

See Melinda Hammack if you prefer hard copy. 



Flying Squirrels Faith Night

August 14th, gates open at 5:35 

Contact Melinda if interested !



WMU meeting August 19th at 11am

Potluck Lunch to follow





Next 

Church Council 

Meeting

August 24th



Budget Requests Due 8/31

See Sara if you need a form



August Collection 
Canned Soup No 

Tomato



No Handbell practice

In July or August





Announcements

… Need More Info? …

Visit us on the web

doverbc.org
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